
KERALA UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES 

                                                THRISSUR 

 

NOTIFICATION  

Mercy Chance for 2010 admission B Pharm students – First Year B Pharm Exam  

 

2010 admission B Pharm students with arrears in their first year if desires to write the 

upcoming First Year B Pharm Supplementary Examination scheduled in November 2019 

should submit their request for Mercy Chance to the Head of their  Institution on or before 

28/10/19. The scanned copy of these requests with recommendation of the principal  shall be 

e-mailed to pharmacyexams@kuhs.ac.in on the same date itself. The Principals of the 

Pharmacy colleges concerned are requested to forward these requests with their 

recommendation so as to reach office of the Controller of Examinations latest by 30/10/19.  

              During registration time the students are directed to submit a special examination fee 

of Rs 1000 in addition to examination fees as per U.O No 56/2019/Exam General dated 

03.05.2019. 

 

                                                                                                                 

                                                                                             Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 


